
GAVIN NEWSOM
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 21, 2013

Davi Rodrigues, Acting Chairman
Save Our State
P.O. Box 160965
Sacramento, CA95816

Via Email and U.S.Mail

Mr. Rodrigues,

This letter responds to your Public Record Act Request for advice concerning
Succession to the Office of Lieutenant Governor in the Event of War or Enemy
Caused Disaster.

The Office of Lieutenant Governor Gavin Newsom is currently working on the
succession documents, and will make the succession documents available to you as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,

~G-.
Christopher T. Garland
Chief of Staff
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